OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

October 31, 2007

Mr. Bill Bowling

Dear Mr. Bowling,

Thank you for your letter in support of SB 990. | appreciate hearing from my fellow
Californians on issues that are important to them, and | welcome your input on legislation
that affects the future of California.

[ am pleased to inform you that | signed this bill after extensive consideration and
thorough deliberation of arguments from both supporters and opponents of this issue.
Protecting California’s environment and public health has been a priority throughout my
administration. You may read the final language of this bill on the Official California
Legislative Information website: www.leginfo.ca.gov.

Again, thanks for voicing your opinion on this issue. Taking the time to communicate
your views and offer suggestions is essential to good citizenship and good government.
I value the comments of people like you who are engaged in the improvement of our
great state.

Sincerely,

Arnold Schwarzenegger
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